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July 9th, 2025 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 

We want to inform you that, due to recent vendor price increases, it has become necessary for us to 
adjust pricing on certain products. The updated pricing details, along with the affected manufacturers, 
are outlined in the table below. 

 

 

Vendor/Product % Increase (Up To) Effective Date 

Copper Fittings and Tubing 10.0% 7/14/2025 

CPS - Hard Start Kits 8.0% 7/21/2025 

CPS - SPD150 Surge Protector 10.0% 7/21/2025 

Cambridge - Blk Pipe Fittings 15.0% 8/1/2025 
 

 

At Standard Supply, we remain committed to offering competitive pricing and ensuring the availability 
of quality products. While price adjustments are sometimes necessary due to external market 
pressures, please know that we have done everything possible to minimize these increases. 

These changes will help us maintain the quality and availability of our stock while continuing to deliver 
the excellent service you’ve come to expect from us. 

If you have any questions about these adjustments, please don’t hesitate to contact your local Territory 
Manager. 

We sincerely appreciate your continued partnership and thank you for your business. 

 

Best regards, 

 


